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Delays in House-to-House Waste Collection on St.
Croix Attributed to Inclement Weather

WMA cites inclement weather for disruptions in waste collection
services across several St. Croix neighborhoods, including Estate
Grove, Frederiksted Town, and Diamond West, with efforts underway
to restore normal operations promptly
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The V.I. Waste Management Authority on Monday announced delays in house-to-house waste
collection services across several areas on St. Croix, citing inclement weather as the primary
cause.

The affected areas include Estate Grove, Estate Plessen, Estate Cane (behind the Sunshine Mall),
Mount Pleasant, Paradise, Frederiksted Town, Adventure, and Diamond West. According to
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VIWMA, efforts are underway to complete waste collection in these locations as quickly as
possible.

“We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and rely on your cooperation as we are
working to resume our regular service schedule,” the authority stated.

The announcement encourages residents to remain patient as crews work to address the delays.

For additional information, residents can contact the Division of Education and Communications
Management at 340-474-2811 or email communications@viwma.org.
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